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Sustainable Procurement Policy 
 

Revvity recognizes the important role our end-to-end supply chain plays in reducing 
our overall environmental impact. We are diligent in our commitment to establish and 
maintain a sourcing system that is sustainably focused, high quality, and provides a 
competitive advantage for the company. We are committed to ensure Revvity 
continues a sourcing focus which encompasses its impact on the environment, our 
stakeholders, and the communities where we live and work by focusing on Scope 3 
Green House Gas (GHG) emissions within the procurement process. By understanding 
our entire GHG emission profile through sourcing data, we can continue to work 
toward delivering a holistic approach to reducing our overall GHG emissions. 

 
Revvity is working to further our commitment to a sustainable sourcing process and is 
beginning to focus on our suppliers Scope 3 emissions. 
 
We are committed to: 
• Assessing our spend and identify top suppliers. Focusing on our top suppliers will 

allow Revvity to dictate direction and materiality for future processes and support 
in creating our research standards to understand environmental impact within 
sourcing and procurement. 

• Analyze and further enhance our supplier code of conduct to be inclusive of 
sustainable sourcing practices.  

• Create staff training for sourcing teams aligned with the Sustainability Procurement 
Policy, our updated Supplier Code of Conduct, and sustainable procurement processes.    

 
By working to advance our commitment to include Scope 3 as part of our holistic 
sustainability policy, we are leveraging our sourcing processes and end-to-end supply 
chain to positively manage emission-related outputs. At Revvity, we believe in infusing 
sustainability into all aspects of our business.  

 
This Sustainable Procurement policy is updated as of May 23, 2023 


